Key, Lori

From: Diana Kubilos <«

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 1:09 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Community Demand: Respect SB-54: Stops VC Sheriff's Dept. From Collaborating With ICE

Dear Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing today to make an urgent plea- supported by a vast array of citizen's groups in our County- to
respect the requirements of SB-54, and put an end to any collaboration by our Sheriff's Department with ICE or
its agents. This is not only a legal requirement, but a moral one.

Please heed the call of the numerous individuals and community group representatives speaking out today:
There is a growing call- both across the nation and in our County- to move toward a more humane and
restorative approach to policing. Complying with the legal requirements of SB-54- and ensuring our Sheriff's
Department in no way cooperates with ICE- is a critical start.

With sincere thanks for your work and attention,
Diana Kubilos (on behalf of the VC Community Healing Collaborative)





